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AAACU Honors Local Law Enforcement During Police Week 

Alpena, MI, May 20, 2024 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union’s (AAACU) recently celebrated 
National Police Week by delivering goodies to local law enforcement offices. 

National Police Week, observed annually in May, honors the service and sacrifices of law 
enforcement officers who have made the ultimate commitment to safeguard our communities. 
Recognizing the invaluable contributions of these brave individuals, AAACU took the 
opportunity to show its support and appreciation. 

Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union remains dedicated to supporting the well-being and prosperity 
of its members and the communities it serves. Through initiatives like the Police Week 
celebration, AAACU continues to demonstrate its unwavering commitment to making a positive 
difference in the lives of individuals and families throughout our communities. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of April 30, 2024, AAACU provides service to 46,315 members with total 
assets equal to $807,987,113. 
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